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NOTICE 

IFB No. 222031/CABW/2022 

 

 

Due to the receipt of appeals from the participant companies, Guangtai and Core, the 

BACW’s Permanent Bidding Commission (CPL) has decided to postpone the date of the next 

public session in 5 business days. Thus, the date for the next public session will be on August 

9th, 2022, at 09:00 a.m. (EST). 

 

 

LEANDRO LUIZ DA SILVA VELOSO, Lt. Col. Int. 

President of the BACW’s Permanent Bidding Commission 

 


